Riverdale Park Waste Reduction Program

Waste Reduction

Town staff are making sustainability a cultural norm in their day to day operations. The Town recently signed a lease with Xerox for new copy machines which be used as a central printer for municipal building offices. The new machines are energy efficient and will reduce the amount of waste (ink, cartridges, etc.) through a reduction in the use of desktop printers.

Staff has also been working to limit the purchase of disposable items for staff consumption by requesting that employees provide their own reusable drinking glasses and coffee mugs. In addition, the Town purchased a collection of glassware from the Riverdale Historical Society, to eliminate the use of plastic cups by council members during meetings.

Town Council Members show off their new reusable glasses at April 3, 2017 Council Meeting. Left to Right are Alejandro Silva, Ward 6; Vernon Archer, Mayor; David Lingua, Ward 3; Alan Thompson, Ward 2; and Marsha Dixon, Ward 1



Page **1** of **2**



